Memorandum of Understanding
Between
Sacramento City Unified School District (SCUSD)
United Professional Educators

2022 Summer Program
May 20 2022

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is between the Sacramento City Unified School
District (District or SCUSD) and the United Professional Educators (UPE), collectively “the
Parties”, regarding the 2022 Summer Program.
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